MACEDO VITORINO WILL START WORKING REMOTELY
13.03.2020

Following the guidelines of the health authorities and the Portuguese Government regarding the Covid-
19 outbreak, Macedo Vitorino will start working remotely from March 16, while maintaining a smaller

physical presence in its offices.

The remote desktop systems that we have been using for some time, will allow us to ensure that our work
will continue to be done with the quality, effectiveness and proximity that clients expect from us. Our

teams will continue working together through remote communication systems.

We will remain in touch with our clients and suppliers through the usual contact emails. We have
suspended physical meetings and will be available to meet using remote applications, such as

videoconferencing.

We will publish regular newsletters regarding the legal developments resulting from the Covid-19
outbreak and how they will impact on businesses and private individuals and will continue to inform you

of other legal developments that may be of interest to your day-to-day basis business.

We will make a status assessment with our lawyers and employees every week to determine the best date

of return to our offices.

Together we will be able to contain the spreading of this pandemic.

Lisbon, 13 March 2020
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